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Northeast Learning Together 

 
In November over 20 staff and community members gathered at Northeast for a book 
discussion of Teaching to Transgress by bell hooks. As the Principal of Northeast and a 
community member, I could not have been prouder to be part of this conversation. Led by 
Ali Campbell and Lorrie Hunter, we were tasked in groups to hone in on certain chapters 
to extract take aways and make connections from Ms. hooks teachings to our school and 
life experience as learners and teachers. At the end of the session, our shared thoughts 
were tied together by Ali and Lorrie.  
 
I think I can speak for the group when I say we all found the design of the discussion to be a safe space and easy 
to engage in. If you know someone who attended, I’m sure they shared their positive experience. 
 
Please join us for our second meeting funded by the MFEE grant, Increasing Racial Literacy at Northeast. We 
will meet for discussion on Thursday, February 15th at 6:30pm in the Northeast Global Studies Center. For 
this meeting, which will be led by Ms. Kiara Gary and Ms. Ali Campbell, we will be discussing two articles 
from educational journals/publications. The articles are attached to this email. Please sign up at the link 
included in this email so we can plan for childcare and food.  
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January 31st 
6:30pm – 
8:00pm 
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